

Eyton Church in Wales Primary School Newsletter – 14th September 2018

Diary Dates (these are also on the calendar on our website www.eytonprimary.co.uk – keep up to date by registering your email address)

25th September Open Evening 6.00pm – 7.30pm – details below

27th September PTA Meeting 8th October PC Kim 8th October Flu immunisations

8" October Flu immunisations 29th October Half-Term Week

9th November Remembrance Service in Church 2.00pm



Open Evening

Our open evening will be on Tuesday 25th September. This is a chance to meet your child's teacher, go into the classroom and hear about timetables, routines, when PE kits are needed, and have any questions answered.

Foundation Phase - Dosbarth Caradog 6.00pm Y 3/4 - Dosbarth Buddug 6.30pm Y 5/6 - Dosbarth Glyndŵr 7.00pm

Mrs Whitgreave will be in the hall to share the school development plan priorities throughout the evening. We look forward to seeing you there.

Health & Safety / Safeguarding



Please remember to enter the school grounds through the pedestrian access. The double gates are for use by staff only. All pupils for breakfast club come through the main reception between 8:00am and 8:30am. Pupils arriving for school should wait accompanied at the side gate until a member of staff opens the gate at 8:45am. We would ask that if you are running late for collection at 3:15pm you telephone and notify us or you may be charged if pupils are put into after school club.

School Clothing

It's lovely to see all our pupils looking so smart in their uniforms. Please can you make sure all items are labelled clearly. All pupils also require a PE kit which can be kept at school, again, please make sure all items have your child's name on.

Eyton PTA

Our fantastic PTA are meeting at the school on 27th September at 6.00pm. As usual, all are welcome and refreshments are provided. Please come along to meet our parents and share your thoughts on fundraising ideas.



PC Kim Jones

Our local Police Liaison Officer who has worked with our school for many years is coming into school on 8th October. This term the topic of discussion is drugs.

School Nurse



The immunisation team will be at school on 8th October to offer the nasal spray flu vaccines from our Reception class upwards. It is important you read the information provided and return your forms, even if you are not consenting to the immunisation. Reception pupils will also have received information regarding the school nurse conducting height/weight/vision hearing tests as part of the Health Screening Programme. Please return these forms as soon as possible so that we can make arrangements for her to come into school. If you would like further information or do not want your child to take part in any of the screening please contact our school nursing team on 01978 711919.

Funded Early Education

There are places still available in our school. The closing date for applications for your child/children to start in January is 26th October 2018. There are posters and information displayed in school. Further information is available at www.wrexham.gov.uk following the link to school admissions or by telephoning 01978 298991.

Data Collection Forms

You will all have received a pack requesting lots of information regarding your children. We do appreciate that completing each form with the same information in parts is laborious, especially if you have more than one pupil at the school, but these are a legal requirement with the new data protection laws that have recently come into place. We would be grateful to have these forms back as soon as possible. Please take care with the envelopes and return directly to Mrs Antrobus or our Class Teachers as they contain confidential information that, if left in the wrong hands, can land our school with a hefty fine!

